
Oakfield Road in Frome will be closed to services D2 and D2X
between 9am to 5pm on Monday 16th December. This is for
completion of works for Safer School Streets.

Services D2 and D2X heading towards Frome will operate their  normal route
to the top of Bath Street

At the roundabout, the bus will not follow its usual route along Christchuch
Street West and Oakfield Road. The bus will be diverted to:

Butts Hill/The Butts
Marston Road
Green Lane
Westfield Road
Critchill Road

The buses then resume their normal route to Sainsbury’s Frome.

The D2/D2X in the other direction will follow the same route, in reverse.

Regretfully, this means the following bus stops will not be served:
The Acorns
Police Station
The Royal Oak
Portland Road bus stops on Broadway
Weymouth Road
Memorial Theatre bus stops on Christchurch Street West

Passengers are advised to board or alight at either the Westover bus stop on
Critchill Road or the Market Place bus stop for both directions.

ADVANCE NOTICE 
MONDAY 16TH DECEMBER - NEW DATE


